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Thank you, Madame President. 

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Rwanda to the 37th Session of the UPR Working Group and thanks them for their presentation. 

We take note of the efforts of Rwanda for the development of human rights situation since the second UPR cycle.

In particular, we commend Rwanda for the implementation of National Human Rights Action Plan, and adoption and implementation of the Inclusive and Special Needs Education Policy.

We also welcome Rwanda’s significant success in the Primary Education, with a net enrolment rate (NER) of 95.80% and decrease in unemployment rate.

In a constructive spirit, Myanmar wishes to recommend Rwanda as follows: -

1. To further strengthen its commitment and measures that ensure gender equality and women empowerment; 
2. To continue its endeavours towards achieving free, universal and Quality Education that is accessible to all children; and 
3. To enhance its measures to reduce extreme poverty. 
We wish Rwanda every success in its UPR review.
I thank you, Madame President.
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